
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Garbage Collection Services 

Over The Christmas / New Year 
Period 

 
Walgett Shire Council wishes to advise 

all residents and businesses that 

garbage collection services within the 

Shire will operate and pickup as normal 

over the upcoming 2021-2022 festive 

season.  

 

 

Michael Urquhart 
General Manager 


